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Help with obtaining inspections 

March 18, 2020 

Help for contractors with obtaining municipal 
construction inspections 
The department is communicating with the construction industry and cities, counties 

and building officials about the need to provide timely construction inspections. 

If one of your members encounters a problem obtaining a municipal inspection, we first 

recommend trying to resolve it with the designated building official or other municipal 

administrator responsible for providing services. If the building official or 

municipality  cannot be reached, a staff member from our Enforcement Unit is 

available for assistance and consultation. 

Contact us 

 For help obtaining municipal inspections, contact Wayne Gartland at 651-284-

5892 or dli.contractor@state.mn.us. 

 View frequently asked questions and additional information.

Resources 

 To help ensure the safety of workers at construction jobsites, the Minnesota

construction industry has implemented specific mitigation strategies to 

combat the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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 The League of Minnesota Cities also highlights the importance of maintaining

continuation of building inspections. 

Scott McLellan 

State Building Official 

Construction Codes and Licensing Division 

Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry 


